
 

School Newsletter 

 21st May 2024 

May Tues 21st: Y6 trip to Houses of     

Parliament 

Wed 22nd: Y5 cluster music festival 

rehearsal 

Wed 22nd: Parent and child reading 

sessions for Early Years and Key 

Stage One 

Thurs 23rd: Y2 to Old Vic Theatre 

Thurs 23rd: End of term. School   

finishes at normal time 

Fri 24th: INSET Day - school closed 

June Mon 3rd: Children return to school 

Fri 7th: Y4 (Joanne) Class Assembly 

Fri 7th: Y5 to Beaconsfield Gallery 

Sun 9th - Wed 12th: Y6 residential to 

PGL 

Tues 11th: Y3 to Garden Museum 

Fri 14th: Y4 (Shuhana) Class        

Assembly 

Wed 19th: Y5 to Science Museum 

Wed 19th: Y4 to Southall Gurdwara 

Fri 21st: INSET Day - school closed 

Fri 28th: Nursery Class Assembly 

July Fri 5th: Reception Class Assembly 

Fri 5th: Fun Day 

Fri 12th: Year 3 (Stephanie) Class 

Assembly 

Fri 12th: Y1 to Broadstairs 

Wed 24th: End of term. School finish-

es at 1:45pm 

Dates for your Diary Messages 

End of half-term 

A reminder that we break up for the half-term 

holiday this week. School finishes at normal 

time on Thursday (after school club as nor-

mal). There is no school on Friday as it is an 

INSET Day. 

A reminder that Friday 21st June is also an 

INSET day. 

Parent and child reading sessions          

tomorrow (Wednesday) 

A reminder that parents/ carers of children in 

Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2 are invited 

to stay tomorrow morning to join their child for 

a reading session. Please wait until the chil-

dren have been taken in to class and regis-

tered and then we will invite you in. 

Fun Day 

Our Fun Day will be on Friday 5th July. The 

PTFA are supporting us with this, particularly 

with getting raffle prizes. If you are able to do-

nate a raffle prize or know a local business 

that can, please contact one of the PTFA or 

the school office.  

Return in September 

In September the children will return on 

Wednesday 4th September (new Reception 

children on Thursday 5th).  

Swimming Lessons 

After half-term, Year 5 and 6 will be going 

swimming. You should have received a letter 

and permission slip regarding this. Year 4 

have had their last swimming lessons of the 

year this week. 



What’s been happening at WTW? 

Last week was Mental Health Week. As part of this, many children took part in ‘Wear it green’ day 

to help raise awareness of mental health. Our Wellbeing Leaders ran a ‘Wellbeing Café’ in the play-

ground where they provided activities for the children to join in as well as sharing uplifting and posi-

tive messages. This is something that they will be doing regularly, alongside many other great ideas 

they have for supporting and promoting positive wellbeing in our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 took part in Junior Roadwatch with the Metropolitan Police Transport Team. They learnt 

about the role of the police in keeping Londoners safe whilst travelling. As part of this, they used 

speed camera devices to track the speed of motorists on Kennington Road.  

 



What’s been happening at WTW? 

Year 2 visited the temple Shri Swaminarayan Mandir in North London earlier this month. This visit 

linked to what they have been learning about Hinduism in RE.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 visited St James’s Park where they used their scientific skills to identify the different variety 
of plants that make up the park. This trip linked to their topic this half term, ‘In the Garden’. During 
the visit, the children also created Goldsworthy inspired art and observational drawings. 

 

 



What’s been happening at WTW? 

Year 6 completed their SATs last week. We are enormously proud of how hard they have worked in 

the run up to these tests and they definitely gave each test their absolute best. They went to the 

park and had a pizza party at the end of the week to celebrate. Today they have visited the Houses 

of Parliament as part of their topic on Human Rights and met our local MP, Florence Eshalomi.    

After half-term they will be off to PGL for their residential and then starting work on their end of 

school production so it is a busy and fun time ahead for them!  

 

 

 




